
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      The annual Lake Tahoe Environmental Summit is Aug. 7 at
10am at San Harbor. Sen. Dean Heller, R-Nev., is the host this
year.

·      Controller Betty Yee this week announced an update to
the Government Compensation in California website, which now
includes  2017  self-reported  payroll  data  for  cities  and
counties.

·      Tahoe Beach and Ski Club in South Lake Tahoe is now
part of LaTour Hotels & Resorts.

·      Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board expects
to have a detailed discussion about affordable housing at its
July or August meeting.

·      Douglas County Parks and Recreation Commission’s July 3
meeting has been canceled.
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